
​NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM​
​HARRAH CITY COUNCIL​

​HARRAH PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY​
​HARRAH PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD​

​SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 21ST, 2025​
​6:00 PM​

​LOCATION:​
​BLACKSMITH PARK​

​20700 MAIN ST​
​HARRAH, OK 73045​

​Members of the Harrah City Council/Trustees and Harrah Parks and Recreation​
​Board will be attending the Blacksmith Park Dedication Event at Blacksmith Park.​

​In the event that three or more members will be present, No City Business will be​
​discussed or acted on by the Harrah City Council, Harrah Public Works Trustees​
​or Harrah Parks and Recreation Board.​

​Posted at Harrah City Hall​
​September 17, 2025 at 4:30 pm​

​Tina Rodriguez, City C​​lerk​


